
























SAVE THE DATE!
MSBA’s Annual Meeting & Conference

Saturday, October 12th

The Annual Meeting will once again be hosted by the Sagadahoc County Beekeepers
Association at Brunswick High School. This year’s event will be in a larger facility
with more parking and more vendor space. Guest speakers will be Dr. Jamie Ellis and
and Dr. Frank Drummond.

Professor of Entomolgy at the University of Florida, Dr. Ellis is a much-sought after
speaker in the US and abroad. His presentations appeal to all beekeeping levels and
are laced with humor.

Internationally recognized entomologist Dr. Drummond recently retired as Professor
of Insect Ecology and Insect Pest Management from University of Maine.

Jennifer Lund, Maine State Apiarist and Bee Inspector, will also be on hand to talk
about the general status of honey bees as observed during her her travels around the
state, and will also review the results of the 2018-2019 Maine Beekeeper Survey.

Join us for a full day of learning from leading lights of the beekeeping world, a honey
tasting contest, auction and raffles, vendors, and good food!



The MSBA Beekeeper of the Year Award is

given annually to a beekeeper who, over a

period of years, has demonstrated and

promoted good honey bee management

practices, and participated as a volunteer in

the beekeeping community.

The candidate must be a current member of

the MSBA and can be nominated by a local

chapter, a member in good standing of the

MSBA or the MSBA Board of Directors. They

must also currently own or manage honey

bee colonies in Maine.

The nomination letter should outline what

the candidate has done to promote beekeeping and educate beekeepers, prospective

beekeepers and the non-beekeeping public over a period of time. Activities such as

teaching short courses or bee schools, presentations to community organizations,

demonstrations at fairs (county, state, horticulture or environmental), volunteering

for MSBA and local beekeeping organizations, and media interviews will all be

considered.

A Junior Beekeeper of the Year Award is also given when suitable nominations are

received. That person must also be a member in good standing of the MSBA.

The Lifetime Achievement Award recognizes a beekeeper or a beekeeping couple

who have over a period of years promoted beekeeping in Maine. Nomination letters

should describe how they have reached out to the general public and other

beekeepers, and should include examples of supportive activities such as teaching

bee school or other instructional venues, speaking to the general public, and

mentoring and serving as a source of knowledge to new beekeepers.

A nomination form may be downloaded from the MSBA website’s home page, or a

PDF can be e-mailed to you by contacting Judith Stanton at 376-7888 or

jws77@me.com. Please send to the MSBA president no later than September 12, 2019.

Awards will be presented at the Annual Meeting on October 12th.

Completed forms should be submitted to:

president@mainebeekeepers.org or
David Spicer

373 Hunts Meadow Rd
Whitefield, ME 04353

Beekeeper of the Year
and

Lifetime Achievement
Award Nominations

Past MSBA President Richard
McLaughlin with Roy Cronkhite Sr, 2018
Lifetime Achievement award recipient






